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I Monique Bochsler support HB 3119. I believe we must start any work. Our federal 

government is cutting these programs. If Oregon starts before it suppose too, and we 

have no money coming federally. That this will impact Oregonians poorly. Oregon 

has suffered and we do not need to Tax Oregonians more. We need policy that help 

the average Oregonians. As a resident and a PCP for precinct 56, I strongly support 

HB3119 


